



July 1, 2013

On July 1, 2013, members of the UUA Florida District Board of Trustees, meeting by conference call, discussed a resolution authorizing an increase in the corporate credit card limit for the account with Regions Bank to \$30,000. Al Tweedy moved approval of the resolution. Margie Manning seconded. The

All Tweedy moved approval of the resolution. Margie Manning seconded. The motion was approved by voice vote, with no opposition and no abstentions.

Respectfully submitted,

Margie Manning

Secretary, UUA Florida District

Maigie Manning